
Monday, July 25, 2011

34433/40745

TO ALL UCDA MEMBERS

CIVIC HOLIDAY SEARCH HOURS

The UCDA search office will be closed on Monday, August 1st for  
the Civic Holiday, but searches may still be performed online at  
www.ucdasearches.com.  

Searches will be available, as usual, on Saturday, July 30th,  
from 9:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. 

The UCDA search facility will be open again from 9:00 a.m. to  
8:00 p.m. on Tuesday, August 2nd.

http://www.ucdasearches.com

